
  
Meeting 2019 May 13 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: PARK BIKE PATROL PROGRAM 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council approve the Park Bike Patrol as a permanent program. 
 
 

REPORT 
 
The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held on 2019 May 07, received and 
adopted the attached report providing information on the deployment and operation of 
the Park Bike Patrol pilot program and request approval to make the program 
permanent. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor J. Wang 
Vice Chair 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Director Public Safety and Community Services 
Director Finance 
Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
Officer in Charge, Burnaby RCMP  
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